From: John Louis Goldberg <jgoldber@mail.usyd.edu.au>

To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 17/1172012 5:07 pm

Subject: Misfeasance of theeleted per DP&I Privacy Policy
Attachments:

Deleted per DP&I Privacy Policy
exposure through the RSL and Parliament. In future employ someone

Dr John L Goldberg
Former Honorary Associate
The University of Sydney
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Northern Sydney Freight Corridor: Epping to Thornleigh Third Track Project
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Yours faithfully.

Dr John L Goldberg
Former Honorary Associate
The University of Sydney john.goldberg@sydney.edu.au




